
Welcome Back! Cheers to a Happy and Healthy New Year

Starting a chilly January off with warm spiced peaches in our Great American Road trip.

What's New in your  Schools?

Mood Boost Returns to our 

Elementary schools.

The Fresh Fruit and Vegetable 

Program (FFVP) provides children 

with a variety of fresh fruits and 

vegetables. Fresh Persimmons 

were featured this month.

Events to Look Forward to 

this Month
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This Month in Discovery 

Kitchen

January is the Great American Roadtrip

month in the cafes where we’ll be engaging 

students with fresh recipes, delicious demos, 

and fun and informative nutrition education.  

The Great American Roadtrip allows students 

to experience this great country through the 

power of food! We will take your students on 

journey through the quadrants of the U.S., 

where they will learn about local favorites of 

each region and, about the geography that 

allow these regions to produce certain foods 

for the entire country. 

In January, chefs and dietitians will organize 

Discovery Kitchen experiences in the 

cafeteria and classrooms with interactive 

ways to spark students’ curiosity about 

agriculture and cuisines around the country. 


